
 
 
 

 
    
   

 

 

21 October 2019 

Over The Walls Together Foundation 

Dear Jayshree Mallaya 

Thank you for considering KwaZulu-Natal’s elderly. The warm embrace received 

from you and your team positively influenced the lives of our senior community. Your 

dedication, time and generosity has left a long lasting impression on our elders. 

Swami Vivekananda said “Service to man is service to god”, we at TAFTA commend 

you on the work you do and the difference you try to make. Not only were our elders 

treated to a pamper session they got an opportunity to review and evaluate the life 

the want to live. 

On behalf of TAFTA and our Elders, we would like to thank Over The Walls Together 

Foundation and Be Pampered Spa and wish them all the success in their future 

endeavors.  

Thank you again for supporting Tafta in meeting the rights and promoting the 

wellbeing of our elderly.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Yougendri Moodley 

Social Worker  

Tel : 031 33 77 551                                                               

Email : yougendri@tafta.org.za                                   


